
Tuesday, July 25
6:00 p.m. 

Eugene McCray Community Center 
at 4932 Wilbarger St.
Fort Worth TX 76119

Join City staff for a hands-on workshop to learn about future 
land use, zoning, and other topics the Echo Heights area. 
Find out how you can be involved and share feedback in 
the upcoming 2050 Comprehensive Plan process. 

Echo Heights Land-Use Workshop

The workshop will be recorded and posted online for those who can't attend.  
Comments can be submitted by using the form on the website. 

For more information, visit fortworthtexas.gov/EchoHeights. 

Accommodations
Persons with disabilities attending the workshop, and who may need accommodations, 
auxiliary aids, or services such as interpreters, readers, or large print are requested to contact 
Alfred Henderson at (817) 392-8421 or email Alfred.henderson@fortworthtexas.gov at least 48 
hours prior to the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made. If the City does not 
receive notification at least 48 hours prior to the meeting, the City will make a reasonable 
attempt to provide the necessary accommodations.




